BROOKDALE SQUARE INC.

July 16, 2020

The Corporation of the City of Cornwall
100 Water Street East
Cornwall, ON K6H 6G4

Attn:  Mr. Michael Fawthrop, P. Eng.
Division Manager, Infrastructure Planning

Re: July 27, 2020 Stakeholder Meeting, Area Specific Development Charges and Municipal Act Capital
Charges for the Brookdale Avenue North Corridor, City of Cornwall.

Dear Mr. Fawthrop:
Thank you once more for the attached notice sent to us.

We understand that the City is undertaking the above initiative to facilitate the Brookdale Ave. N. sewer
project.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to attend. As previously written to the City, we do not believe we are a
benefiting landowner in this specific sewer project as our property is already connected to full municipal
services.

Furthermore, we continue to wait for a response from the City to our four (4) previous letters stating our
position and requesting to be partially compensated for the external traffic lights we had installed - for our

site, other benefiting commercial landowners and the City at large.

Sincerely,

Guery Goy},
President

BROOKDALE SQUARE INC.

500 Cochrane Drive, Unit 4, Markham, ON L3R 8E2, Tel: 905-604-0483



